
___ __ 

Bureau of Environmental Health 
. . ND210458910 StoW•• 8Ml1 (oIumbiit• . 

HOWARQCQU!(ry' 41D.3U.2640· ~ay 
410.313.2648. • FilXHEALiH-DEPARTMENT 
1..856..313..6300 -filII r:rwe 

if • ___~---. ~~~_ _.--------__D ' ~_~ Man I. R0S5t'M10, • ,.--=---~~- r M D Health Officer 

DEMOLITION REQUEST FORM 
,fteasc8n .. All W.ab) _____. 

.. -t o!!'!! ~--.; 

Vl1L11'V RF..(X)R.DS: 

l~ropr.nyC&.ln'Cn(i'y con~ta:d t" publ ... WOt"'r _ _ vt::-S X' NO 

p~ currently COClncc;(td tu .Mlblic $C!~X YI!:S _ _ Nc) 


Dol'S die prO()Clty ClIIreIIdy have any adls llOO.lor septi(.s}$tCm5 ~~ YF..~ NO 


7EapJ.i<c W4.L IAJ &Iu-.., 1diUet> ~ jAl floJff 


....~c.j.s(l.j'N"", A.,,,,,·-_....-IOol,,,,to-.,,,,,,,...,,,, ..__""',_... ,..... _, H-.. " _,,,, 

·NUk:: AQy scpci.c $~ tn:Il are to be ,(IIWtdaacd ,tIM!.5i be dOG(; by a lIqItic.~>Qfwith tWeUlllaltlfllOO offbc jIR)(;~ 
A~"t'~/:}(J), . <. All ............""II,... , '" ..--.,., ""H"",,,-........""""""' ...........-.HIlrlI"", lXJlIAJ/s.."'......11

COMM&'ITS: 

http:IIWtdaacd,tIM!.5i
http:l~ropr.ny




Bureau of Environmental Health 
8930 Stanford Blvd I Columbia, MD 21045

HOWARDCOUNTY 410.313.2640 - Voice/Relay 
410.313.2648 - FaxHEALTH DEPARTMENT 
1.866.313.6300 - Toll Free 

Maura J. Rossman, M.D., Health Officer 

Ml1A10RANDUM 
" 

Sent via email tobill@nextdaydemolition.com 

TO: Bill Lopez 

FROM: Joseph C Cabahug &. {D /1 S /d-.<:!>( g 
Licensed Environmental Health Specialist 
Well & Septic Program 

DATE: October 18th , 2018 

RE: 5215 Sweet Meadow Lane 
Clarksville, MD 21771 
M. 0028 G. 0018 P. 0074 - 0.9325 AC 
(Demolition of existing SFD, keeping existing foundation) 

This is to advise that the Howard County Health Department recommends 
issuance ofthe demolition permit for the above referenced property. 

A site visit was made on October 10th, 2018. There was no visible damage to the existing 
well (HO-95-0609) and no apparent damage to the sewer house connection that serves to 
connect the residence to the Walnut Grove shared septic system via grinder pump. 

Record of the existing well and sewer house connection being disconnected from the 
single family dwelling and being capped to prevent construction damage was received in the 
office on October 17th, 2018 via photograph (attached in file). 

This property is clear for demolition and rebuild. 

If any damage to the well or the shared septic connection is incurred during 
construction, please notify the Howard County Health Department immediately. 

IF ANY DAMAGE TO THE WELL OR THE SHARED SEPTIC 
CONNECTION IS INCURRED DURING CONSTRUCTION, PLEASE NOTIFY 
THE HOWARD COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT IMMEDIATELY!! 

JCC 

Cc: File 

Website: www.hchealth.org Facebook: www.facebook.com/hocohealth Twitter: @HoCoHealth 
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